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Reading Room of the Collection of Posters and Small
Prints will be closed from 3 p.m. on February 24
      2016/02/17  

   

Dear Readers!
We inform you that, due to a library event, the Reading Room of the Collection of Posters and Small
Prints will be closed from 3 p.m. on February 24.
 

We inform you that, due to a library event [1], the Reading Room of the Collection of Posters and
Small Prints will be closed from 3 p.m. on February 24.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and we are looking forward to seeing you in NSZL from 9
a.m. on February 25.
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